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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 001801 
Date 22 December 2017 
 

Planning  
 
Request: 
 
Please consider this email a formal Freedom of Information Request made in 
accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
I would be grateful if your local authority could please provide the following 
information: 
 
1) Details of all planning permission granted by your authority for residential 

development by developers within the last 6 years; 
 
2) In particular, the names of the developers who were granted planning 

permission for residential development within the last 6 years; and 
 

3) The names of the relevant roads and postcodes (where applicable) of the 
developments that your local authority identifies in accordance with this 
request. 

 
I would be grateful if you would kindly provide this information within a spreadsheet 
format. 
 
We can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for in 
relation to the above. However, the information is exempt under section 21 of the 
FOI Act because it is reasonably accessible to you, and I am pleased to inform you 
that you can access it on our website via the following link: 
 
http://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/planningapplications 

Section 21(1) of the Freedom of Information Act exempts disclosure of information 
that is reasonably accessible by other means, and the terms of the exemption mean 
that we do not have to consider whether or not it would be in the public interest for 
you to have the information.  
 
You can find out more about Section 21 by reading the extract from the Act, 
available at: http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/21  
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